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ON US

WIN
THOU$AND$
IN PRIZE$!!!

Norman and Curt

Walter Motor
124 S. Second Ave., Norton — 877-3112 or 800-479-3112

Travis, Mark, Aaron, Sarah

Countryside Vet
W. Hwy. 36 & West Avenue, Norton — 785-877-2411

Amber, Stephanie, Debbie, Beth

411 W. Holme
Norton, KS

785-877-2808

The
Sewing

Box
113 S. State

Norton
785-877-3821

E. Hwy 36, Norton
785-877-3511

Town &
Country
Kitchen

Dairy
Queen

W. Hwy. 36
Norton

785-877-2571

101 S. State
Norton

785-874-4860

Hot
Shots

Sandy, Randy,
Ruth and Ciri

Danielle, Abi,
and Alissa

By VIVIAN JANSONIUS
Nov. 4, Virgil and Marilyn

Whitsitt and Norman and Rose
Erickson of Phillipsburg;
Wauneta Schemper of Long Is-
land and Hazel Jansonius of Prai-
rie View, left for Albuquerque,
N.M., to visit at the home of
Melvyn and Delores Walcott.

The Gleaner’s Circle of Prairie
View Reformed Church, met Nov.
4 at the church. Darline Brown
conducted the meeting and gave a
reading. Vivian Jansonius had the
devotions and Linda Van Der
Weele presented the Bible lesson,
“Faith and Its Effects”. A letter
from Lavonne Lester was shared
with the members. Roll call was
answered by six members.

A large crowd attended the
Phillips County 4-H Supper on
Nov. 6 at the 4-H Building.

Burdett and Belva Leydig spent
Sunday in Kearney with their fam-
ily, Gene and Tammy Tillotson,
Sydney and Colin and MIke and
Lisa Leydig, Courtney and
Megan.

Kassy DeWitt, who attends col-

lege in Sioux City, Iowa, spent the
weekend at the home of her par-
ents, Jerry and Gloria DeWitt.

Priscilla Van Der Weele, who
attends college in Salina, spent the
weekend at the home of her fam-
ily, The Rev. and Mrs. Jeffrey Van
Der Weele and Philip.

Congratulations to Brady Tien
and Jordan Girard. They play for
the Norton Junior Jays 6th grade
football team. Their team won
first place in a tournament, beat-
ing Wichita in triple over-time.
They also beat Blue Valley and
Topeka. They end their season as
undefeated champions.

Nov. 6, the 4-H Achievement
Banquet was held at the Phillips
County Fair Building. Attending
from the Lone Prairie 4-H Club
were: Vivian Jansonius, Jan and
Dian Tien and Samantha,
Clarence and Bette Tien, Brenda
and Lizzie, Mitchell Johnson,
Colby and Cher Greving, Caley
and Christen, Phil and Liz
Jansonius and Tim, Rodger and
Shirley Van Loenen, Gloria
DeWitt, Alan and Sherry

Woodside and Eric and Ethan
Hays. Aaron and Michaela got
membership pins; Caley got a clo-
ver pin; Shyanne, Samantha,
Brady and Trevor got emerald
pins. Silver pins were given to Jor-
dan, Tim, Autumn and Eric. Joell
was recognized for being a 13-
year member. Eric Woodside won
the 2004 Project Award for swine
and also won the news writing
award.

Lone Prairie 4-H Club met Nov.
8 at the Prairie View Senior/Com-
munity Center. President Tim
Jansonius conducted the meeting.
Michaela Girard led the flag salute
and roll call was answered by 23
members, and seven leaders tell-
ing what they wanted for Christ-
mas. Seven parents and one visi-
tor were also present.

Installation of officers was held.
They are: President, Tim
Jansonius; Vice-President,
Shyanne Thompson; Secretary,
Trevor  Tien; Treasurer, Eric
Woodside; and Reporter,
Samantha Tien.

Burdett and Belva Leydig vis-

ited Ron and Velda Martinez in
LaJunta, Colo., over the Veteran’s
Day holiday. They visited her sis-
ter, Doug and Wanda Brown at
Atwood.

Virgil and Marilyn Whitsitt and
Norman and Rose Erickson of
Phillipsburg; Wauneta Schemper
of Long Island; and Hazel
Jansonius of Prairie View all went
to Albuquerque, N.M., last week
to visit their sister, Melvyn and
Delores Walcott. They returned
last Tuesday.

A baby girl was born to Todd
and Amy Slavik on Nov. 14 at
Hays Medical Center.

Mr. and Mrs. Slavik live in Long
Island. They named their daugh-
ter Toree Lynn. She weighed 6
pounds 6 ounces and was 21 1/2
inches long.

Grandparents are Daryl and
Bonnie Slavik of Kensington and
Bill and Diana Greving, Prairie
View. Great-grandmothers are
Clara Slavik of Kensington,
Evelyn Hudson of Smith Center
and Mary Keith, Norton.

By VELMA HOLTZE and
LAURIE LAWS

Thanksgiving was the theme of
the fun and inspirational get to-
gether at the home of Velma
Holtze on Friday afternoon. Pat
Yost, was the recipient of the cor-
nucopia centerpiece as well as
some of the game prizes. Guests
came from McCook. Cambridge,
Wilsonville and Pat’s friend Karen
Martie from Ohio.

Several women from this area
went to Norton on Saturday to take
in all the craft shows. This has
grown to be such a large affair that
it is now housed in five different
buildings.

Pam Frecks and Charlene
Springer of Lebanon drove to
Brush, Colo., on Saturday morn-
ing where they met Ivalene
Simmons of Oshkosh. Together
they went to the home of Ron
Prescher and wife. Assisted by his
wife, this get-together was
planned as a surprise to Mr.
Prescher, their superintendent and
volleyball coach beginning in

1967. What a fun time they had
visiting and reminiscing. The
women say he has an excellent
memory as he talked about his
days at Wilsonville School. He has
been back only once in the 35
years, but after visiting he decided
he would certainly like to come
back for the next alumni. At noon
the Preshers were guests of the
women for dinner at the Country
Club.

Speaking of former teachers, Ed
and Sally Morgan of Douglas,
were in Hill City recently on busi-
ness, when they had the urge to
drive to Wilsonville. They had
lived when he taught here in the
70s. They visited briefly in the
home of Allen and Connie Wilson.

Margene Holtze had lots of ex-
citement her first afternoon on her
own at The Clarion office. Shortly
after her employer, Jolene Miller,
left for the hospital to deliver the
new baby she was startled to see a
vehicle headed right toward the
office. Yes, the driver had hit the
gas instead of the brake and in a

PRAIRIE VIEW NEWSPRAIRIE VIEW NEWS

By DEANNA SUMNER
Monday Toots Magers and

Kathy Van Meter played pinochle
with the residents at the Good Sa-
maritan Home in Oberlin and then
they visited Marguerite Fullerton
who is in the hospital in Oberlin.
We hope she is feeling better soon!

Wednesday evening was the
Liberty Star Club Thanksgiving
Dinner at the Lyle Community
Building. It was a muddy and slick
evening, we were thankful for
those who attended; Toots
Magers, Kathy Van Meter, Veda

WILSONVILLE NEWSWILSONVILLE NEWS
matter of seconds; The Clarion
had lost its large south window.
There was also a little damage in-
side the building such as broken
shelves, etc.

Wilsonville Women’s Club
The Wilsonville Women’s Club

met in the basement of the Baptist-
Christian Church for their Novem-
ber meeting. Velma Holtze gave
devotions. Hostesses were Connie
Wilson and Laurie Laws. Roll call
was to bring an antique roll call.
Nadeane Haag led the members
and guest in many fun old time
songs and Happy Birthday was
sung to Adeline Ballou. Liza
Deines of Norton gave the pro-
gram. It was a very informative
and fun program on antique glass.
Delores Atkinson also of Norton
travelled to Wilsonville with Mrs.
Deines for the evening of fun. Pat
Yost gave an update on the Read-
ers of the Month program. Discus-
sions of the December meeting
were held and plans were made for
that meeting. Connie and Laurie
served a delicious luncheon.

I Help Others Club
Nadeane Haag, who was all pre-

pared to host I Help Others Club
in September using “A Day at
School” theme, but had to give it
up because of a heart condition.
Vice President Carla Holtze pre-
sided at the business meeting.
Election of officers was held with
the same officers being re-elected
and Margalee Ruf elected to be
assistant secretary.

Members chose the months they
wanted to host the meeting. It was
decided to continue the same plan
with the hostess planning the en-
tire meeting as well as choosing
what project the money would be

given to.
For the program Nadeane, in a

very clever way, took us through
a day at school from seating the
pupils through the various classes.
The subject matter ranged from
singing to some puzzling math-
ematics and even to some informa-
tional material about presidents
for the history class.

For roll call each woman an-
swered by telling what she liked in
her dinner pail or what she didn’t
like. Nadeane served refreshments
when each woman packed her
lunch, which was fun as well as
very tasty. It also brought back
memories of school lunches.
Nadeane’s project went to the li-
brary. Before leaving for home
each one signed a get-well card for
Margaret Brown.

Baby Girl
Jolene and Justin Miller are the

parents of a baby girl, Breelle
Lorayne. She was born Tuesday,
Nov. 9. The Millers have two other
children, Braxtun and Baylee.
Grandparents are Kim and Kathy
Miller and Becky and Jim Holtze.
This makes great-grandchild
number 14 for Velma Holtze.

Thanksgiving Service
Planned

The worship committee of the
Baptist-Christian Church met Fri-
day evening at the home of
Margene Holtze finalizing plans
for the special Thanksgiving har-
vest service which will be Sunday,
Nov. 21. All members and friends
as well as anyone without a church
home are especially invited to join
the congregation for worship. Ser-
vice will be at 11 o’clock followed
by a cooperative Thanksgiving
dinner.

By BETTY OTTER
Tom and Jan Long, Hays, vis-

ited his parents Marion and
Lorraine Long on Nov. 7. On Sun-
day morning Rea and Dee Magers,
Norcatur, visited her aunt and
uncle, Marion and Lorraine Long.

Nov. 6, Jean Nickelson’s chil-
dren helped her move her house-
hold items to her apartment at the
Centennial Towers in Hays.

Are you interested in a better
job? A professional position,
dealing with the business com-
munity? With a good compensa-
tion package?  Then this could be
your next job. The Norton Tele-
gram is looking for a full or part-
time advertising executive. This
person will represent the newspa-
per the Norton Extra and the
Country Advocate with custom-
ers as part of a two-person adver-
tising department. Pay is by com-
mission — the more you sell, the
more you make.
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Call Cynthia Haynes,
publisher,

for an interview.
785-877-3361

EOE m/f/h

    This could be
 your next job

Wood, Jim and Carolyn Plotts,
Roger and Angie Wilson, Deanna
Sumner, Brooke and Brady.

Saturday evening Toots and
June Jolly attended the Norcatur
Pheasant Supper.

Sunday was the Lyle Bazaar. It’s
always a fun afternoon. There was
a good turn-out. A big thank you
to everyone that attended, helped
and donated!

Sunday evening Kathy Van
Meter went to Norton and played
pitch at the American Legion.

Family visiting at the home of
Edwin and Miriam Slipke over the
past few weeks were Linda and
Kendra Baumberger, Salina; Alan
Slipke, Topeka.

Family visiting the home of
Alfred and Betty Otter the past few
weeks were Mike Otter,
Cimarron; Tom Otter, DeSoto;
Mark and Marshall Otter, Ulysses;
Jolene Moss and family, Jewell.

NEW ALMELONEW ALMELO

LYLE NEWSLYLE NEWS

Register to use the  
SportsWriter service 

 

www.BoxScoresRus.com 
 

Basketball, Football, Soccer, Volley-

ball, Baseball/Softball and Ice 

Hockey 

 
Middle/High School • Travel & Rec 

 

E-mail: info@BoxScoresRus.com 

Rosters, Statistics, 
Schedules and Scores 

 
This season get the most out of 

your team’s information. Track 

it all on the Internet. 
 

Blank score sheets & viewing 

season statistics by player and 

stat category are just a few of 

the benefits. 

Spend this Holiday Season in

BRANSON!
Shows, Shopping and Dining 

...all within walking distance.
Visit our website for incredible online savings

Online deals starting at 
1-2 Adults Kids 18 & Under Free, up to 4 per room

www.leisurehotelsbranson.com/ks

$$3939

Kay

Jean,  John, Stacy,
Cynthia, Ann,

and Cindy


